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EDITORIAL AGONY 
(Originally published January 1969) 

 

We have been at this business of editing the Bulletin for seven years now, and seldom has 

a month passed without the agony of finding enough material to fill the pages at deadline 

time. There have been a number of sporadic contributors (usually with prodding) and one 

or two much appreciated regular writers, but, for the most part, outside help has been 

noticeable only by its persistent absence. 

If the CPC fails to come through on schedule, we are in bad shape. We are committed 

by contract to our generous advertisers and must produce a relatively constant number of 

pages per issue. The problem of filling them falls then on a tiring editor and on our 

seemingly untiring executive secretary for whom, at the start of this eighth year, we again 

give thanks. 

It would seem reasonable, however, since the Bulletin is the creation of the entire 

county medical society, that many of the members should involve themselves by 

submitting material for publication. Case reports in particular are neither hard to find nor 

painful to dictate or write. We need them. Off the cuff articles, on any subject, medical or 

non-medical, are all welcome. We urge you to do your part. 

In addition, the eleven associate editors listed on the table of contents page are 

herewith notified that the next eleven editorial pages belong to them; one by one, month 

by month, in alphabetical order. 

Happy New Year. 


